
ASTHMA AND INHALERS 

If your child requires an inhaler please make sure that: 

 the school knows 

 your child has an up to date, full inhaler in 

school with their name on it.. 

PARENTS’ FORUM 

The Parents’ Forum meets on the last Wednesday of every month. Occasionally these are joint 

meetings with Manorfiled Infant School. 

At the meetings we discusss concerns and ideas and get a parent’s point of view on issues that affect 

the school, our families and our children. In the past we have discussed road safety, school meals and 

the curriculum.Several of the Parent Forum members have gone on to become parent helpers in school, 

a role that they really enjoy and we really appreciate. 

We value the views of the Parents’ Forum and would welcome new members. 

The next meeting will take place on Wednesday 23rd September at 9.00a.m.   

Please do join us . You will be most welcome. 

Mrs Hobson 

TERM DATES 2015-2016 

 FIRST  

DAY 

HALF  

TERM 

LAST  

DAY 

Autumn Wednesday 

3rd Sept 

Mon 26th Oct to Fri 30th 

Oct inclusive 

Fri 

18th Dec 

Spring Tuesday 5th  

January 

Mon 15th Feb to Fri 19th 

Feb inclusive 

Thursday 25th March 

Summer Monday 11th April Mon 30th May to Fri 3rd-

May inclusive 

Wednesday 20th   

July 

PUPILS’ DRESS CODE 

Our children look super smart in their new 

school uniforms. Can parents also note the 

following school rules: 

 

Sensible shoes should be worn.– no heels or 

flipflops. 

No jewellery - Stud earrings are allowed but 

should be removed or covered with a plaster by 

the child during PE lessons.  

Hair cuts with shaved in patterns are not  

allowed in school. 

All children should have a PE kit in school 

(including a change of footwear pumps/ trainers ) 
 

Breakfast Club 

Thank you to all who showed an interest in the 

breakfast club. At present we are limited to 50 

places. These are allocated to  children using the 

following criteria: 

1) If they are on free school meals 

2) The order that the letter of interest was 

received by the school 

All children will be notified by letter or phone 

call by Friday 4th September if they have a place 

at the breakfast club. 

The breakfast club will start on  

Monday 7th September at 8am  

 

If your child does not get a place they will be  put 

on a waiting list and will be notified should a 

place become available. 

 


